
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notable news  

Wow! What a year we have had in Sycamore Class! This term has flown by, we have 

worked so hard, and had so much fun! Our trip to Hertfordshire Zoo was one of the 

highlights of the year, as well as the Animal Handling experience and visits from the 

Laughter Specialist! 

 

Literacy and Communication  

In Literacy this term, we have looked at the story ‘The Great Explorer’ and we have 

started learning about rhyming words. We enjoyed learning about real life explorers 

and even went on a trip to the Artic to save the characters from the book!  
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Topic- On the Move 

Our topic this term has been on the move. We have explored different types of 

transport and learned about being on the move in our book ‘The Great Explorer’. In art 

we made and explored different types of transport. In literacy we explored the 

different places explorers went to, with a focus on the Artic.   

 

Maths  

We have been so busy in Maths this term! We have learned about sharing into equal 

groups, capacity, patterns and temperature! We have all worked extremely hard, and 

really enjoyed our capacity lessons where we were estimating how many cups/ litres 

etc it would take to fill an object! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the year draws to a close, all the staff in Sycamore Class would like to wish you all a 

lovely Summer break.  

We wish all the Year 6’s moving up to Upper School in September the best of luck; we 

know you will continue shine brightly and work just as hard as you have done this year. 

Have a wonderful Summer and we look forward to seeing you in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


